Mayor and Council,

I wanted to take a moment to express my support for the proposed residential project located at 2921
Gosworth Road, Victoria BC. As a resident of Oaklands and a former Oaklands Community Association
Board member | am please see more single-family developments in the area as it provides a housing
type that the city is in short supply of.

The plans show two well designed homes that reflect the form and character of the neighborhood while
utilizing modern layout and design to maximize the livable area.

For the above reason | support this application
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Al the best
leff Lougheed

1424 Myrtle Avenue, Victoria BC.





